


Good of the Order: One guest speaker attended today’s meeting: 
 Dr. Alicen Flosi, Director of Sustainability 
 
Dr. Flosi discussed how important sustainability (Recycling) is on campus and in the world that we live in 
every day. She mentioned the following recycling-related information as follows. 
 

 A lot of items are recycled for example, light bulbs (Lowes), ink cartridges, cell phones (Best 
Buy), aluminum cans, and flat non-stained cardboard boxes. 
 

 Items that should not be recycled are shrink wrap, Solo cups, tape, liquids, food packaging 
like chip bags, gift bags, pet food with glossy finish, and styrofoam. 
 

 Lamar has a recycling goal to reach 15% by year 2020, and currently we are at 10%. 
 

 Currently, the Beaumont 



A concerned Council Member asked for Staff Council’s advice in assisting a co-worker in need due to a 
personal matter.  There was an open dialogue between Staff Council Members about ways to assist the 
co-worker.  The concerned Council Member will reach out to the President of Staff Council to further 
explain the nature of the concern. 
The next Staff Council meeting will be May 14, 2019 in the Library on the 8th Floor. 
 
Gina Decuir moved to adjourn the meeting and Sharlene Hatch seconded the motion.  The meeting was 
adjourned at 10:54 a.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 

Tina Johnson 

 

Tina Johnson, Staff Council Member 
Lamar University Staff Council 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


